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The completion of the Human Genome Project will remain a landmark of scientific 
achievement for centuries to come. The multi-faceted leadership of Francis Collins was the 
essential ingredient for the success of this international endeavor that has brought honor to 
our country and to the NIH. I cannot think of a better way to recognize his extraordinary 
scientific talent and selfless dedication to public service than for President Bush to bestow 
the Presidential Medal of Freedom on Francis Collins. 
 


